

May 22, 2023

Dear Captain Billek Foundation Supporters,

On behalf of the Captain Billek Foundation, I would like to thank you for your support of our **2023 Drive Fore Melanoma Golf Tournament** that was held on May 1, 2023. With your support, we were able to raise over **\$40,000**.

Board of Directors

Your partnership affords us the opportunity to fulfill our mission of raising awareness, promoting education and supporting research of melanoma.

Pam Billek President

The Captain Billek Foundation is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization. Please feel free to contact us or visit www.captainbillekfoundation.org for more information

Mike Billek Vice-President

on the Drive Fore Melanoma Golf Tournament and other upcoming events.

Amy S. Ross, MD Treasurer

We look forward to working with you in years to come.

Chris Billek Board Member

With appreciation,

Danny Logue Board Member

Pam Billek

Brian Aaron Board Member

Pam Billek President

_ ._ .

pdbillek@aol.com

Jenni Brandon Board Member

727-480-4003

9810 Royce Drive, Tampa, FL 33626 | www.captainbillekfoundation.org

Captain Billek Foundation was founded in 2012 to honor a Tampa Fire Rescue Captain. The foundation raises funds for melanoma skin cancer research and awareness. It is a public charity under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Contributions are deductible under section 170 of the Code, Federal tax ID number: 32-0379327.